
 
 
 
 
 
 
21 September 2006  
 
 
 
Mr John Carter 
Committee Secretary 
Senate Employment, Workplace Relations and Education Committee  
Department of the Senate 
PO Box 6100 
Parliament House 
CANBERRA  ACT  2600 
 
 
 
Dear Mr Carter 
 
RE: Submission to the Inquiry into the Higher Education Legislation 
Amendment (2006 Budget and Other Measures) Bill 2006  
 
The Australian Physiotherapy Association (APA) is please to submit a submission to 
the inquiry by the Senate Standing Committee on Employment and Workplace 
Relations and Education into the provisions of the Higher Education Legislation 
Amendment (2006 Budget and Other Measures) Bill 2006. 
 
The APA would be pleased to provide additional information on any aspect of this 
submission and to appear before the Committee to explain its perspective in detail. 
 
Thank you for your consideration of these matters.  Please contact me if you require 
any further information. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
 
Kerren Clark  
Manager, Policy and External Relations 
 
Encl 




